
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

10th May 2022 
 

 

Queen Jubilee Celebration Picnic 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I am writing to let you know that we will be having a whole school family picnic to celebrate 
the Queen’s Jubilee on Thursday 26th May at 2pm. 
 

The children will spend the day making flags, bunting and doing fun activities. We would 
love for parents to join us on the school field in the afternoon for a picnic. 
 

In order to keep all the children safe we will sit in class groups. If parents have more than 
one child, they are welcome to move between the groups. 
 

It would be fantastic if you could help with contributions of food, please send items into 
school with your child on the morning of the picnic – it will be shared amongst the children 
in the afternoon. It would be great if you could also send your child with their own picnic 
blanket which you can share with them when you arrive. 
 

As this is an outdoor activity, you are welcome to invite grandparents too. However, if it 
rains the ‘picnics’ will have to take place in classrooms. In this circumstance we would ask 
that only one person attend due to the space available. 
 

Please don’t worry if you can’t make it to the event. The children may bring a favourite 
teddy from home on that day if they wish and they will have their friends around them. 
 

Children can dress in clothes that are red, white or blue or if they want to dress as royalty 
that’s fine too. PE will take place in the morning instead of the afternoon on that day so if 
your child has PE on a Thursday they may wish to change in the afternoon. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

At 3pm, all children will go back into school to be dismissed in the usual way so that we can 
ensure we have done a thorough headcount. 
 

We look forward to a really great, fun filled afternoon. 
 

Best wishes, 
 

Jo Sawyer 
Head teacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy  
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